
 

 

 

 

Boy Scout Troop 282 
Troop Website – www.t282.org 

We now have a Facebook page! Click here 

*********************************** 

Troop 282 Activities 
The scouts visited Via Ferrata on September 8. Via 
Ferrata is rock climbing course designed for novices and 
beginners. Climbers work their way around six courses 
along a rock wall ascending in difficulty. Course 1 involves 
short reaches and easy footholds while course 6 is along 
an overhanging cliff.  Those Scouts attending were Nate 
Carpenter, Alex Klement, John Schweighardt, Dominic 
Sympson and Andrew Vogel.  Adults were John Rotramel 
and Keith Schweighardt. 

 
Top to bottom: Alex Kement, Dominic Sympson,  John Rotramel 

and Keith Schweighardt.  

 
Nate Carpenter and Andrew Vogel 

 
What a view 
 
The scouts also went on a backpacking trip to 
Gorge. They visited the Glade Visitor Center to see the 
Paleontology Weekend events then hiked to Gray's Arch 
and then to the campsite on Rush Ridge. They hiked 
back out the next morning.  

l to r: Frances Cox,  Assistant Scoutmaster, Chris Boots, Alex 
Klement, John Schweighardt, Zade Al Qahtani, Assistant 
Scoutmaster, Evan Terhune, taking the picture is Scoutmaster John 
Rotramel. 

Where are the Eagles? 
Troop 282 is honored to have 73 Eagle Scouts on its Eagle 
Honor Roll since we chartered in 1962. So, what are these 
Eagles doing today? Where are they? If you know any 
Eagle Scouts from Troop 282, please let them know that 
we would like to highlight the Eagle Scouts of Troop 282, 
with a little bit of information about where and what 
they are doing now-a-days. Have them contact us. 

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org. If you are 
interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as a Boy Scout 
or adult leader, please contact 
Scoutmaster John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 or Troop 
282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-5803. 

https://www.facebook.com/Boy-Scout-Troop-282-118639071581993/

